Caterham u3a AGM

Chairman’s Report



First. And Most important some “Thank you” messages
The Committee

Our Helpers



Caterham u3a Committee

Chair Secretary Treasurer Groups Co-ordinator

Mike Brigden Ray Jessop Ken Johnson Liz Whittaker

Membership  Acting Membership Secretary Publicity & Vice-Chair Social Co-ordinator Network Liaison

Alan Kingsmill Rita Dael Paul Knight Joyce Jessop Alan Speed
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Caterham u3a Helpers

Webmaster Beacon Newsletter Editor

Philip Lawson Andrew Harper Deb Skinner

Talks New Members Welfare

Lyn Robinson-Jones Margaret Smith Sheila Frost




Chairman’s Report
Year’s Highlights

* French Holiday - Another one this year if we get enough support

 Thursford Trip

« Some Memorable Social Events

o Steady increase in the number of groups
« Membership passed 700

* Subscription maintained unchanged and finances still in good shape



